
On Tue, Nov 7, 2023 at 10:49 AM Mavis E Stanfield <mavis.stanfield@alexandriava.gov> wrote: 

Oh so sorry, I forgot to ask. Are you using the parking lot for your exclusively or do you share it with 

another business? 

 

 

From: Ray Baskerville <justemailray@gmail.com>  

Sent: Tuesday, November 7, 2023 10:51 AM 

To: Mavis E Stanfield <mavis.stanfield@alexandriava.gov> 

Subject: Re: Your application 

 

Within the lot of 3205 Colvin we have been assigned 5 spaces and can also share additional spaces if 

needed for customer parking.   

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 


